
ANDOVER GLEN GAZETTE 
 

 

 

Andover Glen 
Gazette 

Summer 2020 
 

   

ANDOVER GLEN HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER – WWW.ANDOVERGLEN.ORG 
 

IN THIS ISSUE 

Welcome to the 2020 summer, 
which will surely be a different 
experience compared to past 
seasons. 
 
I have been to a couple of lawn 
parties in the neighborhood 
where people felt okay to be 
outside, respecting safe 
distancing while enjoying each 
other’s company.   
 
While the Andover Glen board 
felt it was most prudent to 
cancel our annual picnic this 
year, we know that folks will still 
find creative yet safe ways to 
convene; we humans need that 
social interaction! 
 
Happy 4th of July weekend, and 
please stay safe & healthy. 
 
Have a great summer! 

 
 
 

A Note from the Treasurer 
 
We are well on our way to 
collecting and banking all annual 
dues, and thank you to all who 
have already provided their 
payment.  
 
We have quite a bit of delayed 
payments, so please make sure to 
submit yours as early as possible 
if you have not done so yet. 
 
You can drop your check in Ann-
Marie’s mailbox at 14163 E. 
Layton Drive. 
 
The board has worked hard to 
manage balancing this year’s 
budget for the Andover Glen 
homeowners’ association. 
 
Looking forward, we are hoping 
to have a memorable holiday 
party that all homeowners will be 
able to enjoy since we had to 
cancel several events due to 
COVID-19.  
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Friendly Reminders  
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Reflections from the Board 

2020 has definitely been one for 
the record books.  While we had 
to cancel the Easter egg hunt as 
well as the annual picnic due to 
the pandemic, we were still able 
to have the dumpster & shredder 
days.  

The event was, as usual, quite a 
success.  However, and as in past 
years, there are still a few 
people that do not follow the 
rules. 

If we are going to continue 
having this event, everyone has 
to be more responsible and 
respectful of their neighbors by 
breaking down articles they are 
disposing of, breaking down tree 
limbs or branches, and helping to 
make room so everyone can 
benefit. 

While many rites of summer may 
be different this year, we are 
lucky to live in Colorado where 
we can all enjoy the great 
outdoors with beautiful summer 
days and cool evenings.   

Since schools closed in March due 
to the pandemic and with the 
onset of remote learning, 
summer seems to have begun 
earlier this year; just ask any 
parent with school age kids. 

As a result, it is nice to see the 
parks being used more again, and 
more people going outside 
walking & jogging, playing tennis, 
riding bikes, walking their dogs, 
and having picnics, whether in 
Andover Glen or the surrounding 
neighborhoods.  

On another note, Republic 
Services has now resumed normal 
operations and you can therefore 
use your own receptacles and 
trash bags again.   

Lastly, one of the many good 
things about Andover Glen the 
obvious pride homeowners take 
in their property.   

Thank you all and please 
continue to do your part in 
keeping our neighborhood 
beautiful and the value of our 
properties up. 

Friendly Reminders 

The onset of summer not only 
brings out those looking to have 
fun, but unfortunately and also a 
few looking for “opportunities”.  
 
As with previous summers, there 
are some general things to be 
aware of: 
 

• Keep garage doors closed and 
always lock your car doors. 
 

• Do not leave your garage 
opener in your car. 

 

• Pick up your mail every day - or 
rather every evening as the 
mail delivery has been delayed 
lately – as there have been 
reports of mail theft in the 
neighborhood.  

 
As a side note and should you 
think of upgrading to a locking 
mailbox, you will not need an 
architectural approval if it is 
the same size and of a similar 
design as your current one. 

 

• If you see any suspicious 
activity, please do not 
approach the individual(s), and 
instead report directly to the 
police. 

 

• Please respect your neighbors 
by keeping noise levels down to 
a minimum, especially at night. 

 

• Please do not feed animals, 
including squirrels and rabbits. 

Teens Looking for Work 

Caleb Cave is 13 years old and is 
available for yard work on a one 
time or regular basis.   
 
He mows, pulls weeds and does 
other odd jobs.  He has two years 
of experience and does a great 
job.  
 
Claire and Caroline Cave are 
looking for babysitting, pet 
sitting, and other work 
opportunities.   
 
They are both 15 years old, have 
been babysitting for the past 
three years and love to spend 
time with kids and pets.  
 
Think of them for your date 
nights, mothers’ helpers or just 
to give you a break.  
 
They can all be reached by 
calling their mother, Maegan 
Cave, at 720-830-3042.   

 

 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Lynn Walton - President  
 
Kathy Johnson - Vice President and 
Social Committee 
 
Anne Stellmon - Secretary 
 
Ann Marie Isaac-Heslop - Treasurer  
 
Dave Estes – (303) 667-2036 
Architectural Committee Chair 
 
Deb Jones - Social Committee 
 
Andrea Levine - Welcoming  
 
Joely Mauzy – Neighborhood Watch 
and Architectural Control Committee 
 
Gilles Esposito – (720) 327-4633 
Website & Communications 

 
 


